
 

 

 

 

 

 

DFA, LTD 

110 E. LOUISIANA STREET 

MCKINNEY, TEXAS 75069 

972-562-0267 
August 14, 2018 

 

MATT ROBINSON 

CITY OF MCKINNEY 

MCKINNEY, TEXAS 75069 

 

RE:  REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIRZ GRANT FOR $25,000.00 

REIMBURSEMENT FOR 205 W. LOUISIANA, MCKINNEY TX. 

 

Dear Matt: 

 

Please accept this letter as my request to extend the completion date of the 28,700 square 

foot mixed use building under construction at 205 W Louisiana Street in downtown 

McKinney until December 31, 2018. The project was delayed due to rock discovered in 

the excavation of the underground garage, weather delays and other construction related 

problems.   

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Don Day 
DFA 205 LP 
BUILDING OWNER 
 


